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To: royalhouseofkingofkings@gmail.com

Thank you for using the online patent application service.

The patent application for your reference "THE WORLD LEADERS FORUM - TWLF" was successfully received on 07-
Jan-2023 and is being processed.

A copy of the forms and your filing receipt is attached.

Do not reply to this email. For further enquiries about your application, please contact our Information Centre quoting your
application number.

Information Centre 0300 300 2000

Outside the United Kingdom (UK): +44 (0)1633 814000

Fax: +44 (0)1633 813600

E-mail: information@ipo.gov.uk

IMPORTANT: This email and any attachments may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If you are not the
intended recipient, you must not look at or disclose its contents, nor copy it or store it in any medium, or take any action in
reliance upon it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by contacting our Information Centre
using the above email address or telephone number. Thank you in advance for your cooperation and assistance.

To help us offer a better service to our customers, we'd be very grateful if you'd complete a short satisfaction survey (it
shouldn't take more than 5 minutes).

Click on the link below to start the survey:
http://www.ipo.gov.uk/satisfaction

Thank you.
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